RECEIVED TOWN CLERK BELMONT, MA

2015 NOV 19 AM [1: 17

Town of Belmont

Warrant Committee
Education Subcommittee Meeting
Wednesday October 14, 2015 7 pm
Chenery Middle School Community Room

Attending: Jim Gammill, Anne Helgen, Bob Sarno

Absent: Roy Epstein

- 1. Member Gammill called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm. He offered to continue to serve the subcommittee as secretary, and Members Helgen and Sarno approved.
- 2. The subcommittee discussed work plans for the fall. Gammill proposed that each subcommittee member take two of the Education Modeling Group reports from the 2015 Financial Task Force Report. After discussion, the members agreed on the following assignments:

Sarno: Enrollment, and Operations & Maintenance

Helgen: Special Education, and Student Life Social Emotional Learning

Gammill: Compensation, and Supplemental Revenue

Gammill agreed to contact Member Epstein about the Instructional Modeling Group and the Instructional Technology Modeling Group.

Member Gammill said that the initial purpose of these assignments for each member to gain greater knowledge about the material covered by the Modeling Group reports.

- 3. The subcommittee then discussed potential requests for data and reports from the School Department. Member Sarno reviewed what had been requested in previous years, and agreed to contact the chair of the school committee about continuing to receive reports about enrollment and SPED trends.
- 4. The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm.